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As a long-time Oregon voter, I find the Vote by Mail voting process one that 

encourages voting by making it easier than having to travel to a voting site during 

specific hours. One can vote in the privacy of one’s residence and whenever it is 

convenient. I think it encourages more Oregon citizens to take the time to vote. 

Please don’t take this away just because a wanna-be dictator doesn’t like it and has 

made an executive order to make all voting possible only in person.  


